
Good Afternoon, 
  
Transport East is the Sub-national Transport Body for Norfolk, Suffolk, Essex, Southend-on-Sea and 

Thurrock. Our priority is to develop the region’s transport strategy to unlock additional investment, 

working in close collaboration with the government and the rest of the UK.   
  
To help us shape our transport strategy we want to hear views from across the region.  We would be 

grateful if you could take ten minutes to complete our survey and share the link with local people in 
your area so they can have their say too.  

 

Join us on our journey to 2050 (transporteastfeedback.org)  
 
www.transporteastfeedback.org/  
  
The survey covers a range of topics about travel choices, the impact of COVID-19 and the priorities 

for transport in the region and will be open until 11.59pm on Sunday 17 January 2021.  
  
The results from the survey, along with direct feedback from our engagement with councils, 

businesses and community groups in the region, will help to ensure we have a clear direction of travel 

which aligns with the objectives of our partners and the public.   
  
Thank you for your interest in Transport East and your assistance in ensuring as many people as 

possible have the opportunity to share their views with us through this survey.  
  
Best regards,  
  
Andrew Summers  
Strategic Director, Transport East  
  
  
 
  

Transport East Team 
Email:TransportEast@suffolk.gov.uk 
www:http://www.transporteast.org.uk 
  
Hosted by: 
Suffolk County Council, Endeavour House, 
8 Russell Road, Ipswich IP1 2BX 
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